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Strive

Do your best.

Considerate
Be caring and mindful of others.

Responsible
Do what is expected and own
your actions.

» From the Principal

It is with great excitement and gratitude that | introduce myself as the new
Principal of Boddington District High School (in Danielle Roaches absence).
| feel incredibly blessed to take on the leadership of such a vibrant and
welcoming school community. Since my arrival, | have been warmly
embraced by the dedicated staff, enthusiastic students, and supportive
families that make this school so special. Thank you all for your warm
welcome.

On Friday, 2nd May, Boddington District High School held its ANZAC Day
commemorative service. | would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to the
student leaders and the primary students who hosted the service with such
grace and dignity. It was also wonderful to hear all students conducting
themselves in a positive and respectful manner, paying their respects to the
servicemen and women who have sacrificed so much. A special thank you
to the parents and community members who joined us, reinforcing the
strong community spirit we value so highly here at Boddington District High
School.

Additionally, it was heartwarming to see all the mothers in our school
community acknowledged through the Mother's Day activities and stall. The
joy and appreciation shared by the children and their mothers was a
beautiful reminder of the importance of family and connection within our
school.

Thank you once again for the warm welcome. | look forward to continuing
to work alongside you all to foster a supportive and thriving learning
environment for our students.

Hewian Nonton

Principal
Email; adrian.norton@education.wa.edu.au
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** Boddington District High School

is seeking dedicated and enthusiastic

relief cleaners to join their friendly
team.

You are encouraged to apply via email to
Rhonda.cunnington@education.wa.edu.au or drop your
resume to the front office. For further enquiries
please call 9884 900.

PU RP[E S H ‘ RT DAV < The P&C Krispy Kreme Doughnut Drive is

happening again in Term 2!

*Tuesday 20 May 2025 All students will receive information on how to
)

sellthese doughnuts to family and friends, so

*Gold COin Donation please keep an eye out for this!!
# Wear purple to show your support!

Just because you're sick doesn’t mean you stop being a kid...
Starlight helps sick kids simply be kids — replacing pain, fear and stress with fun, joy and

laughter.
if you have any question, please don’t hesitate

. . AN . to reach out to a member of the P&C OR call or
Please donate and help us brighten the lives of sick kids in hospital. RSEage S Hencn an 0457 495 024
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